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28.06.2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have received guidance from the Local Authority regarding parent consultation events and have been advised not to 
undertake any face to face meetings. This is due to the government delaying the lifting of Covid-19 restrictions and also 
the rising infection rates from the Delta variant. 
 
Our parent consultation evening, planned for Wednesday 7th July 3.30 – 5.30pm, will still go ahead, but we will be offering 
you a virtual meeting instead. On Tuesday 6th July, you will receive your child’s end of year report and also a letter 
informing you of which class they will be in next year. The meeting on 7th July will provide an opportunity to discuss 
anything from the report if you wish to. 
 
We will contact you again nearer the time to explain how you can book an appointment and access the meeting.  
 
We have been informed that some Wolverhampton schools have closed bubbles due to positive cases. This is something 
which we want to avoid and would ask if you would continue to follow our Covid-19 procedures when on school site: 

 
• Wear a facemask at all times 

• Adhere to the one-way system   

• Social distance from other people  

• Only one parent to bring and collect their child/children  

• Adhere to our queuing system to escort your child/children to their usual gate where a member of staff on duty 
will direct your child into the school building.   

• Please leave the site immediately after dropping off your child/children this will minimise the number of people 
on site at one time. 

• Do not enter main reception unless necessary – only one person allowed at a time, please queue up outside by 
the sign. 

• Do not come onto school site if you have any Covid-19 symptoms or if you have been told to isolate due to 
contact with a positive case. 

• Do not send your child/children to school if they are displaying Covid-19 symptoms. Please book a PCR test and 
isolate the household. If the result is negative, the child can then return to school if they are well enough to do so. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 

 


